
Dear editors, 
 
Subject: Submission of revised paper Multifocal G1-G2 Gastric Neuroendocrine Tumors: 
Differentiating between Type I, II and III, A Clinicopathologic Review. 
 
Thank you for your email dated 06/20/2019 enclosing the reviewer’s comments. We have carefully 
reviewed the comments and have revised the manuscript accordingly. Attached is the revised 
version of the manuscript. 
 
We hope the revised version is now suitable for publication and look forward to hearing from you 
in due course. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Khaled Algashaamy, MD 
PGY4 (Chief resident) 
University of Miami/Jackson Memorial Hospital. 


